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Since starting a new school year off at South Shelby High School, what better way than to have a FFA meeting to begin the 2016 - 2017 school year. Not only are the newly elected officers taking hold of the meetings but there are incoming freshman weaving their way into the organization. The meeting began with the tapping of the gavel, calling attention that the meeting was commencing. Each officer has the role of talking about a certain event that would be in the upcoming future. Big events would be happening during September and one main event discussed was having an Open House at the new ag building on September 2nd where hamburgers, fries, cookies, and a drink would be made for just $5. Farmers Day is also another large occasion which will be September 10th in Shelbina and there’s fun events for all ages such as the parade, greased pig races, Deal or No Deal, the straw scramble, a volleyball tournament, Pitch games, and last but not least an abundance of mouth-watering food. After all was said and done, closing ceremonies finished out the meeting and all members headed to play volleyball. 







	
